

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

P.O. BOX 4913 - P.O. BOX 41446 SHATTANOOGA, - TENNESSEE - 37405 - Nashville, Tn. 37204

MINUTES SECOND QUARTER BOARD MEETING June 5, 1993

The meeting was held at the home of Bob and Arleen Barnett and was followed by a cookout.

Present:

Bob Barnett

Absent: Tom Shepherd

Jack Murphy

Bertha Chrietzberg

Jerri Bull

Debbie Gilbert Judy Van Cleve James T. Jones

Ron Ferrara Evelyn Tretter Bob Stevenson

Roger Greer Jack Murphy

Sallie Garrard

Also Present: Arleen Barnett

The president, Bob Barnett, said the next board meeting will be held at Oedars of Lebanon State Park on September 11.

The president said chapter chai men and members should solicit nominations for the TTA Award (can be a member of TTA, non-member, or organization) and the Bill Stutz Award (TTA active hikder).

Ron Ferrara said the Murfreesboro Chapter is growing, with 50 or 60 members at present.

The president said he will serve as chairman of the nominating committee for officers for 1994. He will appoint other committee members.

The president said he will appoint members to hslp organize new chapters at certain locations.

Arleen Barnett said the state archives has agreed to file copies of the TTA newsletter, minutes and other documents.

The president said the Natchez Trace National Trail superintendent needs people to help with trail maps. Volunteers contact Bob Barnett.

Evelyn Tretter, Recording Secretary